Dr. Joyanne D. Miller Elementary School



Joan C. Day Assistant Principal dayj@eht.k12.nj.us Ext. 2301 Latifah J. Potter
Principal
potterl@eht.k12.nj.us
Ext. 2302

Craig M. Kahn Assistant Principal kahnc@eht.k12.nj.us Ext. 2301

August 8, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We have some good news to share! Egg Harbor Township School District is anticipating receiving a NJ Department of Education grant to fund an after-school program that will enable approximately 200 Dr. Joyanne D. Miller Elementary School students to receive free after-school enrichment programming every day from 3-6 pm during the 2017- 2018 school year, and summer programming in 2018.

Students who are interested in enrolling in the after-school program can look forward to fun recreational and STEM activities, making new friends, snack time, and homework help from certified teachers. Program benefits go far beyond fun. Research has shown that students who participate in comprehensive after-school programs are more likely to complete schoolwork on time, improve their grades and test scores, and boost their self-confidence.

The program will also offer literacy, citizenship and Family Service Association programming for parents of student participants.

Because we want to incorporate your ideas into our planning, we hope you will take a moment to complete this pre-program <u>survey</u>.

Thank you for your interest. We are looking forward to seeing everyone in September and starting this great new program!

Sincerely,

Latifah Potter Principal

Latifah G. Potter